
From: Kattie Riggs
To: Laura Terway; Christina Robertson-Gardiner
Subject: FW: Proposed 8 Lot Subdivision and Park Place Annexation &Zone Change.
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2018 8:53:54 AM

Laura,
 
I think this citizen meant to email you or the planner working on this Annexation to be
added to the list for information.
 
Thank you,
Kattie
 

Kattie Riggs, CMC
City Recorder
kriggs@orcity.org
City of Oregon City
PO Box 3040 
625 Center Street
Oregon City, Oregon 97045
503-496-1505 Direct phone
503-657-0891 City phone
503-657-7026 fax

Website: www.orcity.org | Recorder Page |Facebook!|Twitter
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This e-mail is subject to the
State Retention Schedule and may be made available to the public.

 
 
 
From: LINDA L PETERSON [mailto:lindapj@comcast.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 7:01 PM
To: Kattie Riggs <kriggs@orcity.org>
Subject: Proposed 8 Lot Subdivision and Park Place Annexation &Zone Change.
 

My email is lindapj@comcast.net thank you.

 

Thanks for keeping your neighbors informed. The part about this whole thing is taking
our right to vote on this project away and them wanting us to pay for their water and
the infrastructure for the developers and those land owners.
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